
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 23, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:35p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Selectmen signed a letter to Jessica Dennis, Trustee of the Trust Funds to transfer 

funds from the CRF and deposit into the General Fund. 

• The Selectmen signed an Elderly Exempt application. 

• The Selectmen signed a Discretionary Preservation Easement Application. 

• The Selectmen signed a letter for support for the proposed project to improve the 

foundation of the Goshen Grange Building. 

• The Selectmen reviewed the new tickets that were purchase for transfer station.  

• Bruce stated something needs to be done to receive other option for the internet. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


